Please note the changes to the traffic pattern around the Charles and Ruth Clemente Center and the new Panther Dining Hall.

Today, October 13, the contractor will be installing silt fencing for the pool project. A few parking spaces will be closed during the installation of the fencing, but will reopen afterward.

On October 15", the area south of Panther Dining Hall will be open for traffic.
On October 20™, a portion of the drive in front of the Charles and Ruth Clemente Center (Panther Place) will be closed. A portion of Panther Place south of the new Panther Dining Hall will open for two way traffic.

On October 25" the Babcock Street entrance at Panther Place will re-open.

Please view the map for details.
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